
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 April 2006 

7. COMMUNITY BOARD DELEGATIONS AND TERMS OF REFERENCE 
 
 The Board considered a staff report inviting feedback to the Community Board Governance Working 

Party on the current delegations and terms of reference for Community Boards in Christchurch. 
 
 The Board received the information. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council minutes for the decision


